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Jaume Ferrer, president of the Formentera Council, having today reached an agreement in
Palma, on the island of Mallorca, concerning the site of the Formentera boat landing within the
port of Eivissa, hereby declares that:

  

The new proposal fulfills the principal requests made by Formentera, specifically regarding the
landing's proximity to the city and to services available therein, and regarding the existence of
one single boat landing.

  

The Formentera Council will, upon signing the agreement that includes the adopted conditions,
suspend the contentious litigation heretofore pursued for this cause.

  

Thanks are due to three parties: Govern de les Illes Balears, Autoritat Portuària and Ajuntament
d'Eivissa, for their ability to engage in dialogue, which was essential to reaching a satisfactory
solution.

  

Thanks are due to the people of Formentera for defending their interests in an organised,
united, peaceful and well-structured way and must also be given to the “On sempre” community
movement as well as all the political groups with representation in the Formentera Council
plenary.

  

A meeting of the Consell d'Entitats shall be convened in the near future to report on the nature
of the adopted agreements.
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